
Shaun M. Sheehan, DO, EMT-HP, the system’s 
Emergency Department medical director; is a new 
position created to plan and coordinate services 
in the system’s four Emergency Departments to 
ensure efficient and effective operations. As part 
of the Penn Highlands Healthcare leadership 
team, Sheehan will be responsible for developing 
and implementing the overall operating plans for 
emergency services for the system’s four hospitals. 
More than 80,000 patients use the system’s 
Emergency Departments on an annual basis.

Sheehan comes to Penn Highlands after serving 
as the medical director for the emergency room 
at UPMC Bedford Memorial Hospital, as well as 
being the assistant medical director of emergency 
medicine at UPMC Altoona. In addition to also 
working at both facilities as an emergency room 
physician at the same time as he served in these 
leadership roles, he also served as the director of 
emergency medical services at the Altoona facility.

Sheehan received his medical degree from the 
Philadelphia College of Osteopathic Medicine 
in Philadelphia and completed his emergency 
medicine residency at the Albert Einstein Medical 
Center, also in Philadelphia. He completed a 
fellowship in EMS and disaster medicine at Albert 
Einstein Medical Center. 

He is board certified in emergency medicine by 
the American College of Emergency Physicians. 
He is a member of the American Medical 
Association, American College of Emergency 
Physicians and the American Osteopathic 
Association.
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PENN HIGHLANDS HEALTHCARE
204  Hospital Avenue 
DuBois. PA 15801

www.phhelathcare.org


